
Major Lit Analysis Presentation Rubric   

Category   Scoring Criteria  Total 
Points  

Score  

  

  

  

Content  

(40 points)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Introduction provides key interesting facts, introduces the author 
and title, and establishes a framework for the rest of the 
presentation.   

5    

Main characters, major plot points, and setting are introduced and 
explained thoroughly    

10    

Point of view is correctly identified, examples are given, and 
explanation of how this impacts the overall theme is clearly 
explained 

5    

At least three Important symbols are identified and how these relate 
to the overall theme is explained 

5    

Three non-cliché quotes are provided and how these relate to the 
overall theme is clearly explained (note: quotes do not exceed 20 
words so your peers can notate these easily) 

10    

At least two extra items are clearly identified separately from all 
other items in the presentation and how these are used to enhance 
the theme, style, characterization, etc. is explained (i.e. motif, 
dominant style element, etc.) 

5    

Visual 

(5 points) 

Visual aids are well prepared, informative, effective, and not 
distracting (This means you have valid and appropriate pictures in 
most of your slides that relate directly to your selected literary work) 

5  

Outside Research 

(10 points) 

Three separate critiques from 3 separate reputable sources 
(including citations for each) are provided.  Support for or criticism 
against the novel are clearly stated along with the reasoning (note: 
these must be separate slides from the rest of your presentation) 

10  

  

  

Presentation  

(10 points)  

Speaker maintains good eye contact with the audience and is 
appropriately animated (public speaking hand gestures, not robotic 
or monotone, hand are not in pockets, equally presented with peers, 
etc.)  

2   

Speaker uses a clear, audible voice 2    

Delivery is poised, controlled, and smooth  2    

Good language skills and pronunciation are used  2    

Information was clear and easy to follow and is well communicated  2    

Score  Total Points  65    

  


